
-- Name --
Lynn Arnold

-- Do you reside in the impacted service area? -- Yes

-- Comments --
I wonder if it would be possible the OEB would deny this increase.   Hydro One has already applied for an increase
that would affect our monthly invoices.   This would make almost a dollar increase on our invoice.  




